
Elizabeth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Bivd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

May 31 , 2005 

RE: Case NO. 206 40 D 2 1 _A 1 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

I have enclosed an original and four copies of Johnson County Gas Company’s 
scheduled quarterly Gas Cost Adjustment filing to be effective July I , 2005. The 
proposed rates are based on a projected decrease in supplier rates for July, August, 
and September 2005 combined with a net over-recovery of gas cost for the quarter 
ended March 31,2005. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Since re1 y , 

v 
Bud Rife 


















